Physical Education at The
Brow

Summer Half Term Newsletter

Half Term Achievements

Well done to our Year 5 & 6 girls Netball team, who enjoyed a
fantastic day at The Heath Netball competition. The girls played
approximately 90 minutes of Netball each throughout the day
and won both their semi final games.

A big shout out to the following children for their out of school
achievements:

Oscar Flannery Class 3 - Learn to Swim Level 3 (Oscar
has now moved up to the deep end - well done Oscar!)

Finally, well done all our children for their amazing efforts
during Walk to School Week 2022. It was wonderful to see so
many children walking to school and engaging in class
activities.

Upcoming Events

The Brow Sports Day 2022 will be held on Wednesday 29th June.
EYFS & KS1 will compete in the morning and KS2 will compete in
the afternoon. We will all come together for a picnic lunch in
between the competitions. More information to follow.

On Wednesday 22nd June, we will enjoy a school sports event
day led by Streetwise Soccer. Football inflatables will be set up
on the school field for the children to enjoy. Children will need to
wear a school PE kit on this day.

In the final summer term, classes 2-6 will experience a personal
safety session led by Judo Education. Please see the dates below:
Wednesday 8th June 10.30 -11.30am - Class 2

Wednesday 15th June 10.30 - 11.30am - Class 3

Wednesday 22nd June 10.30-11.30am - Class 5

Wednesday 29th June 10.30 - 11.30am - Class 6

Wednesday 6th July 10.30 - 11.30am - Class 4

Monday 11th July 10.30 - 11.30am - Class 7

A Message from Miss Scutt - Physical Education
Leader

Have you spotted our new daily mile track? The children are
having so much fun improving their fitness and stamina. It's a
great way to promote physical activity during the school day!



